
 

Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter serves as formal notification that E-T-A will discontinue the 8330 series as of 
12/5/22. Due to circumstances surrounding the discontinuation of the 8330 there will be no 
LTB opportunity. 
 

Discontinued Part Suggested Replacement 
8330 3130 for single pole applications, contact E-T-A for details 

 
E-T-A appreciates and values our business relationship. We are committed to working directly 
with you to manage through this product discontinuation and look forward to working with you 
on future product requirements. 
 
Please contact your E-T-A Regional Sales Manager if you have additional questions. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
John Guetens 
North American Sales Manager 
E-T-A Circuit Breakers 
860-205-9688 
john.guetens@e-t-a.com 


